

November 20, 2018

Ben Levek, Grants Manager City and County of Denver Department of Human Services 1200 Federal Boulevard Denver, CO 80204

Dear Ben,

This letter is in response to your inquiry regarding funding for the 2019 Community Services Block Grant (CSBG) program. The State of Colorado, Department of Local Affairs has received notification from the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Office of Community Services regarding the state's 2019 allocation of CSBG funds. The estimated dollar amount of 2018 CSBG funding for the City and County of Denver is \$890,700.

Please understand this is an estimate and subject to change. You may consider this information a "letter of intent" and will be advised of any changes.

If we can be of further assistance, please contact Alison Williams Helm, Financial Assistance Manager at 303-864-7897 or alison.williams.helm@state.co.us.

Sincerely

Chantal Unfug

Division of Local Government Director

